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We started our project with a royal 
morning, which included a costume 
parade. 





Everyone was dressed in their finest. 



Everyone was dressed in their finest. 





We drew the Coronation crown. 

Crowns by: Michael, Jesse, 

Joshua, Braith, Oliver, 

Reggie, Pranavi, Khushi, 

Skyler, Dylan, Mikey and 

Tawana.



We drew the Coronation crown. 

Crowns by: Samay, Oscar, 

Hesta, Tomasz, Georgia, 

Shatha and Amarna.



We drew the Coronation crown. 

Crowns by: Louie, Eden, 

Nimmi, Sophia, Tuana and 

Julek.



We drew our own version of the Bayeux 
Tapestry to tell the story of our Royal 
Day. 
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What did we think about our 
Magnificent Monarchs project?

I definitely enjoyed when 
we were making the clay 

models because it was fun 
to see what we could make.

Amelia - Exeter

I enjoyed clay models 
because we got to 

make faces.

Hector - Exeter

I’ve learnt all about 
Henry VIII. He was 

very interesting and a 
bad king!

Michael - Bristol

I liked learning about 
William the Conqueror 

because I liked the Battle 
of Hastings. 

Elliott - Exeter

I really enjoyed 
dressing up for 

Royal Day.

Eden - Bristol

I liked making the 
Bayeux Tapestry, 

Oliver - Bristol



We have researched and written 
our own royal fact files.







By Oscar









We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.



We made clay portraits of 
different monarchs.
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For your information we have not included photos of 
children for whom we do not have full permission.

We hope you enjoyed finding out about 
our Magnificent Monarchs project. We 

have really enjoyed it!


